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October 14, 2022 

 

MEMORANDUM 

 

TO:  Child and Adult Care Food Program Sponsors 

 

FROM: Aimee Beam, MS, RD 

Education Associate, Nutrition Programs 

 

SUBJECT: 2023 Operational Memo # 

Use of Imported Formula in CACFP 

 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

On October 13, 2022, The United States Department of Agriculture (USDA) issued CACFP 01-

2023 Creditability of Infant Formulas Imported Through the Food and Drug Administration’s 

2022 Infant Enforcement Discretion Policy in the Child and Adult Care Food Program.  This 

memo is attached for your review.   

 

Please note that, if needed, imported formula that meets the criteria described in the attached 

memo is approved until January 6, 2023. 

 

Please contact us at 302-857-3356 with any questions. 

 

Attachment: CACFP 01-2023 Creditability of Infant Formulas Imported Through the Food and 

Drug Administration’s 2022 Infant Enforcement Discretion Policy in the Child 

and Adult Care Food Program 

 

cc:  Nutrition Team 

 


